
City of Barre, Vermont 
“Granite Center of the World” 

 

 
    

 Steven E. Mackenzie, P.E.                              6 N. Main St., Suite 2 

          City Manager                              Barre, VT  05641 

               Telephone: (802) 476-0240 

 Cell: (802) 477-2255 

     

                                 FAX (802) 476-0264 

               manager@barrecity.org 

      

Friday  

August 12, 2016 
 

 

VOLUNTARY WATER CONSERVATION NOTICE 
 

 

Due to the extended period of very dry weather over the summer, and the near term 

forecast for limited precipitation, the water level and stored reserve in the City’s 

Dix Reservoir has dropped significantly. As a precautionary measure, all 

customers of the Barre City Water System, including those in Barre Town, 

are urged to reduce water use as much as possible until further notice. It is 

anticipated this Conservation Notice will be in effect for the next 30 days unless 

otherwise modified.  
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